
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Workshop Docket to  ) 
Explore the Ratemaking Process ) Case No. AW-2019- 
 

MOTION TO OPEN WORKSHOP DOCKET AND 
TO PROVIDE NOTICE OF A WORKSHOPTO BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 29, 2018 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and for its Motion to Open Workshop Docket and to Provide Notice of 

a Workshop to be Held on November 29, 2018, states as follows: 

1. Staff is reviewing the ratemaking procedure for electric, gas, steam, and 

certain water and sewer utilities. 

2. Staff requests that the Commission notify all interested stakeholders that, 

to assist in its review of the ratemaking procedure, and to receive comments, the Staff 

will hold a workshop on November 29, 2018, to receive input from the Office of the 

Public Counsel, utilities and other interested stakeholders.   

3. The workshop will be held in Room 470 of the Governor Office Building 

from 10:00 am – 2:00 pm on November 29, 2018.  Additional information will be 

provided prior to the workshop.   

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will open the workshop docket 

described herein, direct notice to all electric, gas, and steam utilities, as well as to 

Missouri-American Water Company; and grant such other and further relief as is just in 

the circumstances. 

 

 

 



Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 
Kevin A. Thompson 
Missouri Bar Number 36288 
Chief Staff Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-6514 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
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